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Satair A/S has been informed by ATP (labor market pension scheme) that ATP, EAS and SUPP no longer hold 

shares in Satair A/S. 

 

 
 
 

 
Further information 
John Stær, jst@satair.com, +45 4015 9286  
CFO Michael Højgaard, mih@satair.com, +45 4030 4349 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Satair 

Satair is among the world leaders in sales and distribution of spares 

for aircraft maintenance and provides a range of services that reduce 

costs in the supply chain.  

 

Headquartered in Denmark, Satair provides services to customers 

and suppliers all over the globe through its sales and warehousing 

locations in Europe, North America, the Middle East, Asia Pacific 

and China.  

 

Satair has around 360 employees worldwide and revenue in 

2010/11 of USD 403 million. 

 

 

 


